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Subject Message to the Campus Community

To: All Faculty and Staff

Due to the recent suicide of our Stony Brook student and other 
critical incidents that occurred this week, there will be 
informational meetings available for faculty and staff on Monday, 
November 17, 2003 at the locations listed below. Meeting discussion 
and resources will focus on trauma, depression and suicide. The 
Employee Assistance Program staff will facilitate the meetings and 
are also available for individual consultation by calling 632-6085.

    West Campus, SAC Rm. 312 - 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.

    East Campus, HSC, Level 2, HSC, Rm. 273 - 11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.


